
Tel. Off. 042-9212867 (042-9211449, 9211374 Ext. 124)

TREASURER’S OFFICE
NO.     _______________
DATED:____________

1- All Deans/Directors/Principal Officer.
2- All Chairmen of Teaching Departments.
3- Registrar

Dear Sir,
I am directed to inform you that applications on the prescribed forms, available in the

Treasurer’s Office ( Pay & Pension Section ) for the award of Educational Scholarships out of Benevolent
Fund to the Children of Serving, Invalid and Deceased University Employees provided that:-

1.        In case of serving University employees, scholarships will be admissible for one
Child for post-matric classes.

2        In case of death or invalidation during service and if death occurs within 10
Years after retirement, scholarship will be admissible for not more than 3 children.

3.      The children of University employees who are in receipt of any other
Scholarship would not be eligible for the award of Educational Scholarship out
of Benevolent Fund.

4.       The children of University Employees, who have been awarded punishment by
the Disciplinary Committees, would not be eligible for Educational Scholarships
out of Benevolent Fund.

5.       The adopted sons/daughters who fall in the definition of family will be eligible
to the grant of Educational Scholarship but that will be confined to only one adopted child of
each family.

6.        Photocopy of result card of  last year should attached with prescribed scholarships forms.
Otherwise application will not be accepted.

DEPUTY TREASURER
CC:
1.           Incharge Publication Cell for publication in the News Bulletin.
2.           Director, I.T. A copy of prescribed form is enclosed which may be uploaded

on the website of the University.
3.           Registrar.
4.           Secretary to Vice Chancellor.
5.           Admin.Officer ( Pay and Pension ).

Subject: APPLICATION FOR THE AWARD OF EDUCATIONAL
SCHOLARSHIP OUT OF BENEVOLENT FUND TO ALL REGULAR
UNIVERSITY EMPLOYEES FOR THE ACADEMIC SESSION 2017-18.

The applications completed in all respect must be submitted to the Treasurer’s Office
( Pay & Pension Branch ) upto 31-03-2018 during the office hours positively.


